
   CORUNNA HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

May 18, 2022 

 

All Drama Members: There is a sign-up sheet in the office that drama members 

need to write their name and how many family members they are bringing if they 

are coming to the banquet on May 24th. 

Attention All Students: A local family is looking for a math tutor for their 7
th

 

grade student. If you are interested and available through the summer, please see 

or email Mrs. Murphy in the office.  

Attention All Students: CHS Student Council and Class Officer elections will be 

taking place very soon. If you are interested in being a part of the group, please 

complete a petition to run before this Friday at 3:00 p.m. Voting for officers and 

reps will take place during the week of May 23-27. Petitions can be found in your 

student emails.  

There is a meeting during advocacy tomorrow for all girls interested in running 

cross country next year. The meeting is in Mr. Heid's room #206. If you cannot 

make the meeting, please swing by, and get the information from Mr. Heid.   

Any current junior who has a job and would like to apply for work-based learning 

for fall of 2022 needs to see Mrs. Harrison for an application. The application 

process does not guarantee a spot in the program. The spaces in the program are 

limited, so please do not wait.   

Attention 8th graders: Your class is asking for donations of pop, candy, and chips 

for our upcoming activity afternoon event. We are asking for variety packs of 

chips, candy, and cases of pop. All donations will go to room 124. Anyone who 

donates will have the chance to win a $20 gift card. 

Attention all 8-11th graders interested in playing football: There will be an 

informational meeting tomorrow during advocacy in the weight room.  

There will be a meeting for any girl interested in playing Golf next fall on Tuesday, 

May 24th, during Advocacy. Please check in with your teacher then meet in Mr. 

Challender's room 200. 

 



The JV Baseball team is finishing up a very busy last week of the season. On 

Monday, the JV Cavs traveled to Goodrich. Last night, they traveled to Flushing to 

take on the Raiders. While playing some simple fundamental baseball, the JV Cavs 

managed to split the doubleheader with the Raiders. In the first game, Caden 

Minton threw a complete game 3-hitter and helped the JV Cavs earn a 5-1 victory.  

In the nightcap, the bats went silent but the pitching combination of Dayne 

Zeeman and Brayden Bukovick kept the JV Cavs in the game. In the end the second 

game was won by Flushing by a score of 3-1 in 5 innings. Bryce Edington and Evan 

Garrett were the hitting leaders in the doubleheader combining for 7 hits between 

the two of them. The JV Cavs now own an overall record of 9-14. The final 

doubleheader of the season is Thursday at Swartz Creek. Good luck boys! 

 

 

 


